



TTVT Waitangi Day Regatta 8th February 2021
Race Pānui 2
Saturday 6th February 2021

Tēnā koutou katoa,

Te Toki Voyaging Trust have had reassurance from the Ministry of Health for all events in Hamilton to go ahead. We have been in discussion with Waka Ama NZ and as a club we have decided that our Waitangi Regatta will go ahead on Monday the 8th of February.

When applying to sanction this event we completed a 'covid response plan', Te Toki will have three sanitizer stations set up at the venue, two of which will be located on either side of the Yacht Club and the third will be set up in the stalls area. There will also be sanitizer in the council toilets. Each of the stations will have sanitizer, a QR code to sign in and for those who do not have the app a paper and pen to complete the TTVT covid forms. We have allocated a member of TTVT to restock the sanitizer and remove any completed papers from each of the stations throughout the day. Our MC for the day will also be reminding all whānau and the public to scan in or sign in.

Te Toki Voyaging Trust ask that as a club you inform your paddlers and whānau that if they have been unwell in the last two weeks to remain at home, if this means you need to replace a paddler we are happy to assist you with this. If your club would prefer to remain home and withdrawal your teams from the regatta please make contact with the club via email (tetokiwakaama@gmail.com) by 2pm Sunday the 7th of February so we can make the necessary changes to the race schedule.

Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you on Monday.

Te Toki Voyaging Trust Waitangi Regatta committee